Did You Know That Our Class Size Is Changing?
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Greetings Clerk of Court Staff!

Did you know that effective July 2023 all Clerk of Court facilitated classes will be limited to only 20
learners per class? Previously, the class capacity in The HUB was restricted to 24 seats, but moving
forward this new limit will enhance learning and foster increased participation in a smaller, more
intimate setting. More classes have been added on the calendar to accommodate availability with the
new class cap.

We hope you will register early for these classes as they will doubtlessly fill up quickly!
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